42371 RD 724
Arapahoe, NE 68922
08 February 2024

Arapahoe Public Schools
610 Walnut Street
Arapahoe, NE 68922

Dear Arapahoe Public School Administration and Board of Education:

I will be retiring from my position with Arapahoe Public School, effective at the
close of the 2023-2024 school year. Ihave enjoyed the many successes, challenges
and changes over the past 42 years. I have worked with many administrators,
school board members and teachers; I have fond memories of what we
completed together. The real success for me, though, came in my encounters
with students. It did not matter whether it was in a classroom on an
instructional level, during an extra-curricular activity as a director, coach, or
sponsor, or within a counseling situation, I would not trade any of those
experiences.

I will, of course, be certain to have all of my responsibilities completed.
Transcripts and student records will be current. The 2024-2025 schedule will be
in place with registration completed, but its appropriateness will be dependent
on the changes in staff that may take place near the end of school and over the
summer. I am planning to leave many of my self-made materials with LeAndra
for her use going forward or as a guide to make the transition an easier one. I am
more than willing to help her navigate situations; all she needs to do is to reach
out. She will do a wonderful job in this position and brings many positive
qualities with her.

I appreciate my employment experience with Arapahoe Public Schools. Thank
you very much for 42 eventful and memorable years.

Educationally yours, ]

bl O
Pamela J. Breinig ,



